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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

April 16, 2021 

 

Christina Ramirez 

854 Euclid Street 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  pandoras76er@gmail.com 

 

 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 854 Euclid Street 

 

Dear Ms. Ramirez: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 16, 2021 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 11:30 a.m. in room 330 City Hall for follow up on your inspection 

results and Restraining Order status. The balance of the orders to be completed by Thursday, 

April 22, 2021 per your signed work plan.  

 

A reminder that your smoke alarms should have been property reinstalled and HRO paperwork 

submitted by yesterday, Thursday, April 15, 2021.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Lisa Martin – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Enforcement Supervisor 

 Paula Seeley – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Enforcement Supervisor 

 Ryan Dahlberg via email: rdahlberg78@gmail.com  
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